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Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057 0191
717 944 7621
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5211-84-2198
August 8, 1984

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Response to NRC Staff's Rcquest for Changes to
Technical Specification Change Request No.115

Technical Specification Change Request 115 was submitted June 4,1984. Review
by the NRC Staff has resulted in a request to make the following changes in
our submittal:

1. Per teleconference with Owen Thompson on July 6,1984,
GPUN has agreed to add phases for clarification to
T.S. 6.16 Post-Accident Sampling Programs.

2. Per teleconferences with Dominick Dilanni on various
dates, GPUN has agreed to expand on the remark on
Table 4.1-1 Instrument Surveillance Requirements,
item 2. Control Rod Drive Trip Breakar.

These changes incorporate wording preferred by the Staff to the wording in
original submittal and do not affect the intent of previously submitted
Request.

The reviewed pages have been included for your convenience.

Sincerely,
I

f

H. D. Hukill
Director, TMI-l
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Enclosures
cc: James Van Vliet

Jay H. Kopp

08|John E. Minnich
Thomas Gerusky
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